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Dear Members of the ZBA,

We are writing this email to you in support of the the proposed renovation of the barn at Wakeman town Farm. We
have been Westport residents for over 27 years. Wakeman town farm is a unique jewel in our community. Very few
other towns in our state have a facility similar to Wakeman town farm, which serves as an educational and social
community center for our residents. We are particularly blessed by the course offerings at Wakeman town Farm.
The barn Renovation will offer the opportunity to provide expanded educational sessions to our young Westporters
and should be supported. We hope you will look favorably on the renovation application currently before you.

Respectfully,
Laura and Lanning Bryer
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